
 

Message from Beth McLean 
 

Greetings Friends, 
 

This newsletter is a few days late in arriving in your inbox, 

as the Little Britain Council met to search for ways for us, as 

a Church to celebrate the upcoming Advent and 

Christmas season. Little Britain United has a history of 

reaching beyond the walls of the church building out into 

the community and it is the reason I am honoured to say I 

minister with the folk of Little Britain United. 
 

Many of you will fully understand and support the decision 

not to worship together on Christmas Eve in the church 

building. There will be a service conducted via Zoom and I 

hope many will join me on Christmas Eve either by Zoom 

or telephone with your family bubble. Much more 

information will be coming closer to Christmas. 
 

Also, plans are underway for us to place the Jessie Tree in 

the hall where, at designated times you can place your 

mitts, scarves, hats on the tree. What is not taken to a 

school will be used for outreach in Selkirk. The hamper 

project and support of the Selkirk Food Bank and Soup 

Kitchen is going forward in a new way. All these details will 

be coming your way in the next little while. 
 

Thanks to all who continue to support the church and may 

we all keep the faith knowing that God is with us 

throughout these times. Stay safe, stay well. 
 

Peace to all, 

Beth McLean, Minister 

 

 
 

Pass It On… 

We are not alone, we live in God’s world – United Church of Canada Creed 
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